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Heller Statement on Orszag Testimony
Administration’s Fiscal Year 2011 Budget
(Washington, DC) –Today the House Ways and Means Committee heard testimony from Director of the Office of Management and Budget Peter Orszag on the Administration’s $3.8 trillion budget for FY 2011.  OMB Director Peter Orszag testified in the second of two budget hearings held by the Ways and Means Committee today.  U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on today’s budget hearing.  
“Creating jobs and protecting the middle-class should be a priority for this Administration.  Their budget proposal includes trillions in tax increases, creates massive new spending, and does little to impede long-term deficits and debt.  The growth in government spending and barrowing is unsustainable and threatens the long-term health of our economy.  Many of the taxes in this proposal will hurt small businesses and require middle class families to reach into their pockets at a time when they can least afford it.  Unfortunately, once again, the Administration’s rhetoric does not match their policy,” said Heller.             
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